
Dear Chief Editor of JAI 

 

 

I am pleased to submit an original research article entitled:  

 

”Effectivity of Walking Epidural Analgesia in Normal Labor to Reduce Labor 

Pain and Improve Neonatal Outcome”. 

 

This report highlights the medical management of Walking Epidural Analgesia 

(WELA) to reduce labour pain and improve neonatal outcome.  

 

We believe this report is appropriate for publication by JAI as it documents the 

successful medical management of WELA to ease the labour pain, increase maternal 

comfort, safe and can improves neonatal outcome. This study can give deeper insight 

for medic, paramedic and patient about WELA including in counseling options for 

pregnant women who prefer a safe spontanoeus birth without pain. 

 

This manuscript is original work, has not been published, and is not currently under 

consideration for any other journals. All authors have approved the contents of this 

paper and have agreed to JAI submission policies. This study had no external funding, 

and the authors have no conflicts of interests to disclose. The Ethical Approval was 

given by Ethical Committee of UKM Hospital where this research was conducted.  

 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

 

Dr. dr. Th. Monica, R., Sp.An-TI., Subsp.TI(K)., M.Si., MM., MARS. 

Department of Anesthesiology, Faculty of Medicine, maranatha Christian University 

Bandung 


